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STEM UPDATE K-5

Grades 3-5 experimented 
with making straw 
shooters and competed to 
see which shooter 
travelled the furthest 
distance. They made a 
number of versions before 
they were satisfied with 
their final plan.
Along the same lines K-2 
designed rocket ships and 
blew through a straw to 
launch them.

REMINDERS
- HTASC will not be in session  
Friday, May 24 and Monday, 
27 due to the Memorial Day 
holiday.
-   The last day of HTASC 
Program for the 2018-19 
school year is Friday, June 14.

K-2 HAS BEEN 
STUDYING THE 
LIFECYCLE OF A 
BUTTERFLY

K-2 students observed 
the lifecycle of 
butterflies in our 
"Butterfly Laboratory."  
They watched as the 
caterpillars became  
pupae, wrapped 
themselves in a 
chryalis and then 
finally emerged as 
butterflies.  After a 
couple of days we set 
our them free with an 
outside release 
ceremony. 

BUTTERFLY - MATH
SYMMETRY

Our intrepid scientists 
also noticed that the 
butterflies wings were 
symmetrical and 
created their own 
symmetrical designs

.UPCOMING EVENTS
On the last day of program, June 
14, Mad Science will return to 
HTASC to put on a show titled 
"Up, Up and Away."

Their show, last year, "Fire and 
Ice" was very engaging and 
students' participation was 
encouraged.  Family members are 
also welcome to attend this show.   
Please let Mrs. S. know if you are 
interested.

SUMMER CAMP PROGRAM 
UPDATE

We're getting ready for our 
summer proram.
Registration forms can be found 
either at the leasing office or at 
our program center.  Stop by and 
pick one up.  We do have a limit 
of 24 students and the cost for 4 
weeks is $25. Included  in the 
cost will be outside field trips 
with transportation.


